
 

 

 

DATE:   February 24, 2012 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows, Superintendent 

 

FROM: Lea Johnson 

 

RE:  Tutoring and December SATP2 Retest Update Report 

 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide an update on tutoring for students retesting on the Subject Area 

Testing Program (2) in December. 

 31% of the students retesting in December passed the test vs. 8% of the untutored students.   

 83.75 hours were spent tutoring during the school day 

 Costs for January tutoring was $2,010.00 

Tutoring is helping our at-risk students to pass the high stakes tests in order to graduate.  We need to continue 

these tutoring programs and expand them to reach more students. 


